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Dear SMS Families 

First and foremost, I would like to say thank you to our students, 
parents, and community members for all of their support during these 
challenging times. We are so fortunate to have a school community that 
rallies together to ensure the success of our scholars. However, as we 
move forward with virtual learning we cannot stress enough the 
importance of student engagement in both synchronous and 
asynchronous learning. Course content is progressing and it is 
imperative for students to keep up with their school work. Parents, 
please be sure to periodically check your child’s progress through the 
parent portal and/or google classroom.

Meanwhile, we are making plans to welcome back our students mid 
January, more information will be provided by the district in the 
upcoming weeks.

Winter break is right around the corner and as we approach the end of 
2020, it is with pride we look at all we have accomplished. Despite all 
the obstacles this year threw at us and the changes we adapted to as a 
community, we are still South Strong! 

In closing, I want to express our gratitude for your continued support 
and wish you and your family good health and good spirits throughout 
the holiday season. 

REMINDER:
We are 100% Remote - Online 

classes begin at 7:00 AM

Technology assistance is 
available through the 

district help desk: Use this 
link to get help!

Add us on Social Media!
Facebook
Instagram

Twitter

School Pictures 
School pictures will be 
modified for this year. 

Students have been sent 
an email to submit a 

headshot for the virtual 
yearbook  

Reminder: 
A lot of information is 

posted in our Parent Hub. 
Save or bookmark this link 
so you can stay up to date 
on important information!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEp0mlW1wkwwDuAwFN8fVbk6GBdmkatXbJY6MQmlZIjTKDYA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEp0mlW1wkwwDuAwFN8fVbk6GBdmkatXbJY6MQmlZIjTKDYA/viewform
https://forms.gle/sEkm2pqaczHQRS6x9
https://sites.google.com/necsd.net/southmiddleschool/home
https://sites.google.com/necsd.net/southmiddleschool/home
https://sites.google.com/necsd.net/southmiddleschool/home


https://clicktime.symantec.com/3NCtCZL6kPmu3qygeyrB1Fq7Vc?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsms.printyourlogo.net%2F



